Faculty of Liberal Arts, Mahidol University

Results of Recruitment of Temporary Employee for Position of Foreign Expert

in Department of English

In reference to the announcement of the Faculty of Liberal Arts on the list of
candidates eligible for the selection examination for recruitment of one temporary employee in
the position of Foreign Expert dated 25 May 2023 to work for the Bachelor of Arts Program in
English, which required the candidates to perform a written test, a teaching demonstration and

an interview on Thursday June 8, 2023, the results are as follows:

None of the candidates were selected for the position.

Announced on 1b  June 2023
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(Asst. Prof. Aphiwit Liang-ltsara, Ph.D.)
Dean of the Faculty of Liberal Arts



